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ITEM 11 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 80 

COUNCIL MEETING Dec. 13/76 

Re: LETTER FROM W. D'ALTROY WHICH APPEARED ON THE AGENDA FOR 
THE DECEMBER 6, 1976 MEETING OF COUNCIL (ITEM 4b) 
STONEY CREEK TRAIL 

Appearing on last week's agenda was a request from W. D'Altroy for information 
on the Stoney Creek Trail and on the Broadway extension underpass. Following 
is a report from the Parks and Recreation Administrator· on this matter. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

L THAT a copy of this report be sent to W. D'Altroy. 

PiRKs<ANDRECREATION 

STONEY CREEK TRAIL 
LETTER FROM MS~ W. E. D 'ALTROY 

, __ .· Staff ha~e.investigated theJC~ndition.of the Sto~eyC:r~ek t~a:i.las 
·-_·requested. The portion of the trail _where it crosses Broadway 
-, has_ never been maintained by this Department. This propert_y is 

included in our Park Land Acquisition Program but has not been · 
a~quired as yet. · 

· : With regard to the underpass noted in Mrs. D 'Al troy' s letter, this 
is now in place under the Broadway extension and should be usable 
by next spring after the banks and entryways have been completed 

. and stabilized. 

This is for the information of Council. 

BEH:mh 

ADMINIST~/ 

(1/11',,o~ 
W. H, BROWNE 
A.A,/OPERl\TIONS 
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